Homedale School District #370

Memo

To: Board of Trustees

From: Debbie Denney, Business Manager/Board Clerk/Treasurer

CC: Rob Sauer, Superintendent

Date: August 7, 2025

Teresa Bettleyon our Food Service Director has been working hard on our eligibility to offer free breakfast and lunch for our students for the 25-26 school year. We believe that our percentages at each school are sufficient to be financial stable for the program as long as we increase participation at each school.

The admin team will be meeting with her to go over new ideas on how to support our students and our program moving forward.